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Comments: The permit would allow PNH an opportunity to grow in a controlled and sustainable manner and

continue to bring economic stimulation to town during what is an otherwise quiet time of year. Being the single

operator here now we can control what you see and hear in regard to flight operations. PNH is not interested in

disturbing the peace, creating extensive noise pollution or disturbing anyone out on a peaceful hike, skate or ski.

The new permit opportunity will allow us to showcase the Chugach National Forest to the world. It will provide

access and opportunity to new ski lines that we have been dreaming about for 20 plus years. 

 

I look forward to exploring this otherwise inaccessible region of the Chugach National Forest. This opportunity will

give us a greater awareness and understanding of our national forest lands by being able to see and experience

the Chugach in all its depth and beauty. Thank-you! -Kevin


